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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
Chapter 14.08 Flood Damage Prevention 

 
  
Pursuant to RCW 36.70A, notice is hereby given that the Kittitas County Planning Commission will 
conduct a public hearing to consider revisions to Kittitas County Code Chapter 14.08: Flood Damage 
Prevention.  The hearing will be held to review and make recommendations to the Board of County 
Commissioners for proposed revisions to address comments received from DOE and FEMA to 
address mandatory requirements for floodways (KCC 14.08.300(1)) and insurance ratings for 
detached accessory buildings (KCC 14.08.260(7)).  The Public Hearing is scheduled during the 
regular Planning Commission Meeting on November 13, 2007 at 6:30pm, Commissioners’ 
Auditorium, Kittitas County Courthouse, Ellensburg, WA 98926.  Interested persons are encouraged 
to verify the hearing schedule by contacting the CDS office prior to attending.  Verbal testimony will 
be accepted during the hearing.  Written comments may be submitted to Community Development 
Services (CDS) during regular business hours and during the scheduled hearing.  Comments may 
be submitted to CDS prior to the hearing by November 5, 2007 at 5:00pm.  A minimum of nine 
copies are requested if submitted during the hearing.  Persons wishing to view the documents may 
do so at the CDS Office, 411 N. Ruby Street, Ellensburg, WA or by contacting (509) 962-7506. 
Contact: Joanna Valencia.  Items are also available for review at the CDS website 
(http://www.co.kittitas.wa.us/cds/developmentcode.asp).  Please contact the CDS office with any 
questions. 
 
 
Date: October 18, 2007 
Publish: October 22 and 29, 2007 Daily Record, and October 25 and November 1, 2007 Northern Kittitas County Tribune 

 


